
 
 

Do you have a child beginning Kindergarten in September? 
Are you looking for ideas to support your child’s Kindergarten entry? 

 

If so – the Brockton CFCE Kindergarten STARS program is for you! 
 

 
The Brockton CFCE Kindergarten STARS program will be a remote program that can be 
accessed via social media. The STARS program will have a weekly FaceBook posting and 
Newsletter EBlast that has information about helping to prepare you and your child for 

Kindergarten in the Brockton Public Schools. Each week, you will find: 

Stories, Tips, Activities, Resources and Some fun ideas  
that will help you and provide opportunities for your child  

begin Kindergarten. successfully.  
 

The first CFCE Kindergarten STARS posting will be on July 27. 
Find it on our CFCE Facebook page at *** 

To receive weekly Eblasts – email Brocktoncfce@bpsma.org  
requesting to be added to the distribution list. 

 
 

For additional information, please contact Joni Block at joniblock@bpsma.org  
Check out the CFCE website at **** 

 

        
This program is funded through the MA Department of Early Education and Care with support from  

the Brockton Public Schools 
 


